The University Senate of Michigan Technological University

PROPOSAL 9-03
(Voting Units: Full Senate)
RECOMMENDATION ON COPPER COUNTRY UNITED WAY

The faculty and professional staff recommend that Michigan Technological University allow the
Copper Country United Way one year to develop a post-campaign allocation process whereby
donors can be assured that their contributions made via payroll deduction will not go to any
organization which they explicitly wish to exclude from receiving their contributions.

If the Copper Country United Way should fail to develop such a process within one year, then
the faculty and professional staff recommend that Michigan Technological University suspend its
relationship with the Copper Country United Way until such time as such a policy is instituted.
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